
 

 

Principal’s Report 
Welcome back to Term 4 to what 
should be a very busy and productive 
term.  Hopefully all students and staff 
are refreshed, relaxed and ready to 
tackle the final term for 2012. 

New Faces 
This term we welcome Miss Laura 
Maguire to Hay Public School.  Miss 
Maguire hails from the Newcastle area 
and will be taking over the reins of 
3/4M.  I am sure that Miss Maguire will 
enjoy working with the students of 
3/4M this term.  Also we welcome 
Miss Rebecca Fattore, a student 
teacher from LaTrobe University who 
will be working with Miss King and 1K 
this term. 

School Uniform 
The weather has been warming up and 
students should now be wearing their 
full summer uniform including black 
school shoes for both boys and girls.  
Please make sure that your child is 
dressed neatly and tidily at all times.     
Students are reminded to wear the 
correct school, sun-safe hats at all 
times during play.  School hats are for 

sale at the front office for $10 if your 
student needs a new hat.  The rule is 
no school-hat; you must play under 
the sheltered areas. 

Breakfast Club 
Just a reminder a free breakfast 
program runs every morning in the 
Stephanie Alexander kitchen.  Any 
student who would like to access this 
program is asked to be at school 
between the times of 8:30am and 
9:00am where a healthy breakfast will 
be served.  Research shows that 
students concentrate better in the 
classroom after eating a good, healthy 
breakfast in the morning. 

P&C 
The next P&C meeting will be held 
tomorrow, Thursday 11th October, in 
the Ready, Set Kinder room 
commencing at 2pm.  Please consider 
gathering a table together for the P&C 
trivia night on October 19th.  This will 
be a great fundraiser for our school 
and an enjoyable night. Thank you to 
all P&C members who conducted a 
working bee to beautify their storage 
container  over the holiday period. 

Calendar 
I have enclosed a calendar of events 
for this term.  It is an 11 week term 
with students and staff finishing their 
school year on Wednesday 19th 
December. Please note the important 
dates such as Presentation Day, 
Swimming School and Year 6 Farewell.  

Have an enjoyable term! 

 

Carol Oataway 

Principal 

“Flourish to the end” 

Hay Public School 
Phone  02 6993 1270 
Fax   02 6993 1779 

10th October 2012 

Term 4, Week 1 

Hay Happenings 
Email—hay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

Web Site www.hay-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

K– 6 Assembly 
 
 

Friday 12th October 
 

2.15pm 
 

School Hall 
 

All welcome 

 

What’s on the Web?What’s on the Web?What’s on the Web?   
 
www.hay-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 
Hay Happenings- 
Present & Past 

 

Term 4 Calendar 

 

Canteen Price List 

 
Photos of all major 
events 

AND MUCH, MUCH MORE 

Welcome back to Term 4 



 

 

Coming Events / Sporting Dates 
 

17th/18th Oct NSWPSSA Athletics– Homebush 

19th Oct P&C Trivia Night 

5-8th Nov NSWPSSA Girls’ Cricket-Lismore 
9th Nov Performance-Stamp Out Bullying  
  Cost is $4.00 per student 

16th Nov No Greenslip Reward 

13th Dec Year 6 Farewell 

14th Dec Reports sent home 

14th Dec Riverina Blues-Wagga 

18th Dec Presentation Day 10am 

19th Dec Last Day Term 4 

Sports News 
Thanks to all parents, teachers and community members 
who assisted with sport in Term 3. This term we look 
forward to State Athletics and Super 8’s cricket. 

NSWPSSA Athletics Championships 
Good Luck to our thirteen athletes who will compete at 
the state titles next Wednesday and Thursday at 
Homebush, Sydney. 

Delilah Crighton Junior Girls 800m 
Lauren Mijok  12 Year Girls 100m, Senior Girls 
   Long Jump 
Brait Headon  9 Year boys 100m, Junior Boys  
   200m 
Kynan Headon  11 year Boys 100m, 200m, Long 
   Jump 
Junior Boys Relay:-  Ben Caughey, Ben Marshall, Sam 
   Curtis, Brait Headon 
Junior Girls Relay:- Emily Headon, Lillian Ives,  
   Charlee Masters, Delilah  
   Crighton 
Senior Girls Relay:- Laura Booth, Grace Nisbet,  
   Chloe-J Simpson, Lauren Mijok 

RUN AND JUMP LIKE SALLY PEARSON!!!!! 

2 Hay FM 
Thanks to Lily Tassell and Ben Arandt for your confident 
presentation of our weekly sports report on the last 
Friday of Term 3 at 2 Hay FM. 
Many thanks also to Flynn Griffiths and Brait Headon for 
accompanying Miss Burke to 2 Hay FM the previous 
week, while Stage 3 were on their excursion. 

Stage 2/3 Sport 
Stage 2/3 Sport will focus on cricket, in  preparation for 
the Super 8’s cricket to be held in November at 
Deniliquin. 

Active After School Activities 
Activities will be held on Monday afternoons starting 
15th October from 3.15pm to 4.30pm, finishing in 
Week 9. This term the program involves both softball 
and multi-skill activities. Students will be provided with a 
healthy afternoon tea. First 20 students only and 
permission forms are available from Miss Rebecca Jones 
or the front office. 
There will be no Active After School activity in Week 6, 
Monday 12 November. 

FREE SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC  
FORTNIGHTLY AT  COMMUNITY 

HEALTH 

PH: 1800 450 046 for an appointment 

 

Pupil & Stars of the Week 

KS Ryan Booth 

1K Finn Cullenward 

1CR Harriet Campbell 

2K Blake Harris 

3B Charla Moorfoot 

3/4M Sam Curtis 

4/5SC Sam Loveridge 

5/6M Noah Wilson 

6P Zane Gash 

Brad Stevens and Jessica Bergamin 
 

Pupil and Stars of the Week 

Lions Club of Hay Inc 
The Lions Club of Hay is offering a scholarship of 
$250.00 to a Year 6 student who will be attending Hay 
War Memorial High School in 2013. 
These funds are to be used to assist the student with 
the expense involved in commencing secondary 
education and will be presented on Presentation Day. 

Forms have been issued to all Year 6 students. 



 

 

 
LUNCH LANE CANTEENLUNCH LANE CANTEENLUNCH LANE CANTEEN 

Friday Special Lunch 12th October 

 

 

 

 

Orders by Thursday please 

 

NUDE FOOD DAY 

WED 17TH OCT 
The Lunch Lane canteen 

would like you to support this 
very worthy day. It is a great opportunity to 
take a closer look at what you’re eating for 

lunch and what you are wrapping these foods in.  
Make  healthy food choices and keep it nude 

(reusable packaging!) 

Dinosaurs 
Sports Water 

Wizz Fizz 
$4.00 

P & C CLOTHING POOL  

IS NOW LOCATED IN THE CANTEEN 

ALL ITEMS $1.00  

DONATIONS WELCOME 

 



 

 

 

BISHOP’S LODGE MARKET, HAY 

...... promoƟng plains produce ....... 

Sunday, October 21 • 9am to 4pm 
  

Gourmet Foods | Home‐grown produce | CraŌs Collectables | 
Plants | Great ideas for Xmas giŌs 

 $5 entry ( under 12s FREE ) 

Major fundraiser to maintain the Historic House  

& Heritage Rose Garden.  Enquiries 02 6993 1727  

Junior Cricket 

commences 

 Saturday 14th October 2012 

 
Registration Commences at 

8.30am 

at the Hay Park kiosk 

 
You must register before you can 

play 


